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I am writing to let you know how much I support ordinance 220961.

Tree coverage and green spaces are extremely valuable for communities. Studies
have shown the benefits time and time again. Any ordinance that aims to prevent the
removal of trees and or expand tree coverage will have my support. We haven't gone
far enough to promote green spaces within our community, but I am proud of what the
city has been working on these last few years.

Thanks,
Adam Coleman
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